<u>UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2003-2004</u>

Dr. William K. Vencill, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. T. Dean Pringle

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Mary A. Leglar (Arts)

Dr. J. Scott Shaw (Sciences)

Business - Dr. Robert D. Gatewood, absent

Education - Dr. Stephen F. Olejnik

Environment and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forest Resources - Dr. Bruce C. Bongarten

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. William E. Lee

Law – Mr. David E. Shipley

Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Arnold P. Fleischmann

Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen

Graduate School – Dr. Alan E. Przybyla

Ex officio Member – Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.

Undergraduate Student Representative – Ms. Heather Sheppard

Graduate Student Representative - Mr. Jeffrey Lake

Guests: Dr. Gordhan L. Patel

Dr. Malcolm R. Adams

The University Curriculum Committee met on January 9, 2004, at 3:00 p.m. in the Peabody Board Room, Administration Building. Minutes of the November 7, 2003, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the proposal to establish a Cancer Center which was forwarded to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration.

The committee approved a request for a new prefix in the College of Pharmacy: PMCY

The committee discussed a draft of a Write-In Course Policy. The policy will be an agenda item for the next UCC meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

William K. Vencill, Chair

University Curriculum Committee

William K. Venill

cc: Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.

Dr. Delmer D. Dunn